
    Redwood High School 
 
August 2010 
 
 
Dear Redwood Students and Parents, 
 
On behalf of the staff of Redwood High School, I sincerely hope you are enjoying a restful and rewarding summer.  We are 
looking forward to the beginning of classes on August 18, 2010. 
 
This letter is intended to provide you with information about the start of school and let you know how excited we are about 
the 2010-2011 school year, welcoming new students, new staff, new parents, and new programs.  Please review all of the 
Back to School information carefully to make sure you will be prepared for a smooth start to the school year. 
 
In an attempt to reduce waste and keep in step with Redwood’s efforts to become “greener”, the majority of our Back to 
School information is located on our Web site.  You can review all documents (both informational forms & signature 
required forms) that were previously sent in the mail by clicking on the links below. 
 
It is important that you review this information.  If you do not have computer access or prefer to receive a complete packet in 
the mail, please call 945-3620 and leave your name and mailing address and a packet will be mailed to you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are new to Redwood, you are encouraged to attend the Link Crew Freshman & New Student Orientation on Friday, 
August 13 from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. in the Redwood Gym.  School photos will be taken from 7:30-8:55 a.m. and again from 1-
2:30 p.m. in the CEA.  There will be fun activities planned, lunch, and an opportunity to purchase “The Right Stuff” package. 
 
We look forward to a successful and rewarding 2010-2011 school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Neu 
Principal 

All students must have their photo taken for school records and return 
the emergency card before they will be given their class schedule. 


